
From: cordell hindler
To: City_Clerk
Subject: Public Comments not on the Agenda
Date: Friday, June 28, 2024 3:10:08 PM

Hello Leticia, 

I am Submitting the Following Comments into the Record: 

1. for a Future Meeting, the Council Should Consider inviting Danny Wan or Designee to
Present on the Port of Oakland

2. The Other Concern is That whenever a Security Guard leaves the Mini Mall at 5:00 PM. 
The Local Businesses have to defend for themselves and I hope that the City should Consider
to Work with Property Management to have another guard on duty.

Sincerely
Cordell
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